
Meet the Carver PTG (Parent Teacher Group) 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PTG holds monthly meetings in the commons area at Carver School. 

The Carver PTG is dedicated to raising funds, supporting our school with technology, supporting field 
trips, hosting family events each month, and more! 

Everyone is welcome to join the monthly meetings and we value new ideas and suggestions!  Join us! 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS for the 2018-2019 Carver School Meetings and Events 

 

2018-2019 PTG MEETINGS, EVERYONE IS WELCOME! 

6:30p.m. in the Carver Commons Area 

Tuesday  September 18th  (Welcome to Carver Meeting)             Tuesday  February 19th 
Tuesday  October   9th                      Tuesday  March 12th 
Tuesday  November 13th     Tuesday  April 9th 
Tuesday  December 11th      Tuesday  May 14th    
Tuesday January 8th   

 

2018-2019 Family Events         
September  11th    Open House       December…………To Be Determined March…………To Be Determined 
September  17th   Skate Night       December  17th   Skate Night  March 25th     Skate Night 
October  18th        Vertical Jump       January 17th         Splash Bash April  26th       Movie Night 
October  23rd        Skate Night       January  22nd       Skate Night  April 29th        Skate Night 
November  16th    Fall Dance       February 9th        Saints Game May  17th        Family Fun Night 
November  29th    Skate Night       February 28th      Skate Night  May  23rd        Skate Night  
    

Watch for flyers with times and locations of events. 
For updated information on all meetings and events, 

“Like” George Washington Carver Elementary School on Facebook. 

Tricia Manderscheid  
triciamanderscheid@yahoo.com 

Co-President 

Elizabeth Schmitt 
Malarion05@msn.com 

Vice President 
Fundraising 

Michelle Hingtgen 
Tonymichelle83003@gmail.com 

Co-Treasurer 

 

Tara Metz 
Tara_metz@q.com 

Co-Treasurer 
Yearbook 
Apparel 

 

Wendy Kiefer 
WKiefer@dbqschools.org 

Secretary 
 

 

Erica Freihoefer 
e.freihoefer@gmail.com 

Co-President 
Volunteer Coordinator 

 

Becky Schemmel 
rschemmel@dbqschools.org 

Social Media 
Graphic Design 

Yearbook 
 


